
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Our School Rules:       Try your best        Be calm        Be truthful        Be safe        Be kind 
 
 
Autumn News 

Wednesday 28th September  

Dear Crackley Bank Families,   

The first four weeks of the Autumn term seem to have flown by!! I am 
pleased to say we have had a lovely start to the new academic year; the 
children have quickly settled into their new classes and have already 
produced some amazing work.  

At the end of the school day, our staff are always happy to say hello so if 
you haven’t yet had the opportunity to speak to your child's new class 
teacher then please pop and have a chat. You will have been given the 
teacher’s email address on the class newsletter and if you need to get in 
touch then please contact them (but remember they need to spend time 
with their families and so they may not reply until the next school day).  

We are sad to share that Mrs Pamela Taylor leaves us on Friday to move 
onto a new venture. We wish her the very best of luck for the future and 
we will truly miss her. Good luck Mrs Taylor!!  

Don’t forget that we have lots of information about our school on our 
school website - Home (crackleybank.staffs.sch.uk) including the school 
holiday dates - Term Dates . We break up for half-term on Friday 
27th October and return to school on Tuesday 7th November.   

Best wishes  

Ms Sara Stevenson  

Headteacher  
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